
 
 

The  Te xas  Muni c i pal  Le ague  ( TML)   
Se pt e mbe r  19,  2019 TML Re gi on 3 Re gi onal  Me e t i ng 

Hos t  Ci t y:  Le ve l l and,  Te xas  
 

June 25, 2019 

 

Dear TML Region 3 Members, 

The City of Levelland Mayor Barbra Pinner and the Levelland City Council Members 
cordially invite you to the TML Region 3 Regional Meeting to be held on Thursday, 
September 19, 2019.  The meeting will be held at the Scottish Rite Learning Center of 
West Texas, 1101 70th Street, Lubbock, Texas and will begin at 6:30PM.  Pre-
registration fee is $35 per person; must register by Friday, September 13, 
2019 to received discounted rate.  Our keynote presentation will be from TML 
Deputy Executive Director and General Counsel Scott Houston. 

Please use the registration form to pre-register your city officials, staff and guests.  
Registration fee after September 13th and/or at the door will be $40 per person.  Cash 
or check payment at time of registration (or at the door) is requested. Please make 
checks payable to:  SPAG TML Account.   Sorry, we are not able to accept credit card 
payments! 

More information including the meal, entertainment, and more will follow.  

Please contact Chelsey Baldivia at (806) 762-8721 or at cbaldivia@spag.org for 
additional information. 
 
 
Chelsey Baldivia 
South Plains Association of Governments 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

TML REGION 3 REGIONAL MEETING REGISTRATION FORM 

 

SEPTEMBER 19, 2019 

 

City/Agency Name: _____________________________ Contact Person: _________________________ 

 

 
Please mail, fax or e-mail this form to:     Office: (806) 762-8721 ext. 122 
Chelsey Baldivia  Fax: (806) 765-9544 
South Plains Association of Governments    E-mail: cbaldivia@spag.org 
P.O.  Box 3730 
Lubbock, Texas 79452 
 

First and Last Name 
(Please type or print legibly) 

Title 
(Mayor, City Council, Guest, etc.) 

 
1. 

 

 
2. 

 

 
3. 

 

 
4. 

 

 
5. 

 

 
6. 

 

 
7. 

 

 
8. 

 

 
9. 

 

 
10. 

 

 
11. 

 

 
12. 

 

 
13. 

 

 
14. 

 

 
15. 

 

CANCELLATION	AND	SUBSTITUTION	POLICY:		You	may	cancel	without	penalty	if	a	written	cancellation	
request	is	e-mailed	to	cbaldivia@spag.org. Due	to	financial	obligations	incurred	by	TML,	no	refunds	will	be	
honored	for	cancellations	submitted	after	12pm,	September	16th.		We	encourage	you	to	send	a	substitute	
for	anyone	who	was	pre-registered	but	did	not	cancel	prior	to	the	cancellation	deadline.	


